 
The call for papers for the 2015 BSPS Conference has just been issued: please find this attached. 
 
The British Society for Population Studies (BSPS) Conference will be held at the University of Leeds from 7-9 September. The call for papers is now in operation, with a closing date of Sunday 12 April, and can be accessed at:
 
http://www.lse.ac.uk/socialPolicy/BSPS/annualConference/Home.aspx
 
where further information about the Conference will also be found. 
 
The online submissions system can be accessed at: https://www.survey.bris.ac.uk/lsewebsite/bsps2015 
 
